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 Friday Note  

31 March 2017 

 
Dear Parents 

 

Djembe Drumming 

Eagle Class performed an amazing drumming concert 

on  Tuesday. They were all excellent, well done!  

 

Cross Country 

We had the season final in Glastonbury on Tuesday, 

with some personal best performances from some of 

our runners. Our Y3/4 Girls Team came 5th overall out 

of 21 schools, and Fleur Miller was selected to 

represent Mendip in the Area Championships. Well 

done to all of our runners. X-Country will start again in 

September.    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dance Umbrella 

Wow girls what a super show you put on in the Forum 

last night. Thank you to all of the parents for their 

support with the show and of course all credit to the 

teachers and children who took part, you looked great 

and danced your socks off!  

 
 

For all of those dance parents that sadly didn't 

manage to get a ticket to the dance umbrella, or even 

those that did, we are going to put on a performance 

of the show in school on Wednesday 5th April. There 

will be 2 shows, one at 9.00am and one at 2.30pm, 

we'd love to see as many of you there as possible. 

 

Nigel Coles was at the festival taking some lovely 

pictures. If you’d like to order photos online follow 

the instructions below: 

1. Go to www.nigelcolesphotography.com 

2. Click on Dance Login 

3. Enter the Password DAND4R6K2 

4. Add your child’s name and school in the box 

and check out!  

  

Uniform 
General uniform reminder. We expect uniform 
colours to be adhered to at all times, this includes 
black school shoes, not trainers. Can we also please 
remind you that nail varnish is not permitted in 
school. Thank you. 
 

 

 

 

http://www.westfieldprimary.com/
http://www.nigelcolesphotography.com/


In Memory Of Kirsty Bridges 
In February Nicola Matthews, nan of Chloe and Lacey 
Harris, held a fundraiser to raise money for this 
beautiful bench in memory of her daughter Kirsty so 
that her girls would have somewhere to go to be close 
to their mum. The timing was perfect as it was all 
sorted for Mother's Day. Nicola would just like to say 
a very heart felt thank you to everyone that helped 
make this possible. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Easter Lunch 

We will presume your child is having a school meal 

unless you tell us otherwise. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Sainsburys Active Kids Vouchers 

Keep collecting the Sainsburys Active 

Kids vouchers. We have a collection box 

in the Library. 

 

Diary Dates 
 
April 
Fri 7  Easter Bingo 
  Pupils break up for Easter 
Mon 24  Pupils return to school 
 
May 
Wed 3 – Fri 5 Year 4 Great wood Camp 
Mon 8 – Fri 12 Year 6 SATs Week  
Tues 16  Class Photos 
Tues 23  Yaer 6 Trip to Lifeskills 
Fri 26  Inflatable Day 
  Pupils break up for Half Term 
June 
Mon 5  Inset Day 
Tues 6  Pupils return to school 
 
July 
Fri 14  Summer Fayre 
Thurs 20 Year 6 Leavers Disco 7.00-9.00pm 
Fri 21  Pupils break up for Summer Holidays  
 
Please keep your comments coming in. We always like 

to hear what you think, positive or negative.   

 
Yours sincerely 

Mr Simon Mills 
Headteacher 
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